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Dear parents and carers, 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Leavers’ Service 

yesterday to celebrate and say goodbye to a number of ‘leavers’, 

both pupils and staff. 

As a ‘leaver’ myself I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

everyone for the wonderful opportunities that I’ve enjoyed as 

Headteacher of St Buryan School, a privilege and a pleasure. 

Having spent 30 years working at the school, together with the 6 

years which I spent here as a pupil myself, it will be hard to say 

goodbye but with two grandchildren and a new puppy I’ve plenty 

to keep me occupied. 

I’m also delighted to have been invited back by the Governors to 

help out at the Community Café which will be held after school 

from the start of the Autumn Term on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

Please pop into ‘Chy Palores’, our new garden room, to enjoy some 

refreshments and a chat. Members of the community will also be 

invited to come and meet together; should a particular need arise, 

such a club with which to share common interests, we would be 

very happy to try our best to facilitate. 

I am confident that I leave the school in the very capable hands of 

Mr McDonald and his team so wish the school the very best in the 

future knowing it is set to go from strength to strength. 
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This year our theme is ‘Africa- The Lion King’.  

We have a giant Lion to head our procession at 3.30pm and hand-

held Flying Parrots and banners. We hope that all who take part 

will have an image to hold if they wish.  

We hope that as many families as possible will be able to come 

along and join the procession. We will all be wearing black plus 

flashes of African colours- red, yellow, green. We receive many 

positive comments about Lafrowda Day which is undeniably a 

wonderful opportunity to showcase what our school has to offer so 

please come along with your family and join us. 

Thank you to the many parents, family and friends who 

joined us yesterday. Our Reception Class presented ‘The 

Gingerbread Man’ story to begin the event before 

receiving their individual rewards. Then it was time to 

enjoy some real ginger bread men in the garden room 

with other drinks and snacks.Grateful thanks to our 

Early Years staff who work so hard with our youngest 

children, the results are amazing, and thanks to the 

children themselves who did themselves proud.Well done! 
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Message from the Friends of the School 
 
The Friends of the School would like to thank everyone for 
their support at the Summer Fete last week and in helping 
raise £980. 
We would like to again extend our thanks to the Friends who 
spent many hours preparing for events this year. They all 
agree, however, that as well as being hard work they have 
great fun. Every parent at school is automatically a Friend of 
the school so if you’d like to become more involved in the 
future watch this space for upcoming meetings and social 
events. 

 
Final day of term 20.07.18 
Term ends 1.30pm 
 
Autumn Term begins Wednesday 5th Sept. 
 

Have a wonderful Summer Break! 
 
 


